
Discussion of Intruder Detection Audit Findings

1. Background:
The top priority of the Southwest Independent School District is keeping students, 
staff and visitors safe every day. The Texas Education Agency recently conducted 
Intruder Detection Audits at several of our campuses. These audits test whether a 
campus is accessible to an unauthorized individual and also help districts to identify 
how campuses can improve safety and security.

We acknowledge that parents and community members are likely very interested in 
the details of the audit results; however, it is in the best interest of the students that we 
do not share this information to the broader public as it could lead to compromising 
security information. Specific details of the Intruder Detection Audit will be 
discussed in the Executive Session and with the District Safety and Security 
Committee in June. Southwest ISD is committed to providing a safe and secure 
learning environment for our students and staff.

2. Process:
None.

3. Fiscal Impact:
None.

4. Recommendation:
Item of information.

5. Required:
None.


